
   
18 July 2016 

 

Selwyn District Council  

Attention: Michael Rachlin   

 

By email only: Michael.Rachlin@selwyn.govt.nz 

 

Dear Michael, 

 

RE: REQUEST FOR FURTHER INFORMATION - PRIVATE PLAN CHANGE REQUEST 
 

Thank you for your request for further information. As a result of this request, and subsequent 

discussions with you, the proposal has been amended and now includes new noise related rules to 

ensure on-site amenity for subsequent residential units on the site is achieved. Therefore please find 

enclosed amended versions of the following reports: 

 An amended version of the Plan Change application,  

 An amended version of Appendix 11 Section 32, to reflect the amendments to the plan change 

application,  

 An amended version of Appendix 2 Outline Development Plan and associated text, 

 An amended version of Appendix 4 Transportation Report, 

 An addendum to the Acoustic Report contained in Appendix 5, 

 An email confirming the assessment of the geotechnical information contained in Appendix 9.  

I trust that this, along with the letter emailed too you on 13 June 2016 now satisfies all of your 

concerns. Please proceed to the next stage of the plan change process as soon as possible.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Anna Mackenzie  

Senior Planner 

027 741 1211 

Avanzar Consulting 

www.avanzar.co.nz  
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